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Ed Houghton 
June-13-12 3:09 PM 
'Patrick Mills'; Pam Hogg 

EHH0000023 

Subject: RE: Pat Mills: Meeting with Ed Houghton to discuss the Central Park Redevelopment Project 

Patrick: 

I have been asked by a member of Council to get a "rough" estimate for the installation of two fabric buildings. Can we 
discuss this? 

Thanks,, .... ,.Ed 

f'vlr. Ed Houghton. President&:: CEO. Collingwood Utiliry Services Corp. 
Acting Chief Admi.nistr•ltivc Officer, Town of Cnlli.ngwn1xl 

P.O. 13ox 189, 43 Stewart Road 
Ct)llingwood , ON 
L.9Y 3Z.5 
Phone: 705-445-1800. 2222 
Fax: 705-445-2549 
Email: ehoughton@collus.com 

lmport<111t Notice: This message is intended nnl.y for the use of the pcrsnn to whom it is addressed, and may contain information 
\\'hi ch is privileged and confidential. If you arc not the intended recipient, you are hereby norifi ccl that distribution or copying thi s 

•

,.. ~ssagc is strictly prohibitcd. lf you rece ived this in error, pkast: notify the sender and ddcte the original message and attachments . 
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From: Patrick Mills [mailto:patrickmills I I 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 1:24 
To: Pam Hogg 
Cc: Ed Houghton 
Subject: Pat Mills: Meeting with Ed Houghton to discuss the Central Park Redevelopment Project 

Pam, 

In your last email you suggested I contact you after the June 11th Council Meeting to set up a meeting with the 
Central Park Redeveloprrient team. I welcome that opportunity and look forward to meeting in the near 
future It is understood that discussions are still ongoing. Although the final decision\ direction has not been 
determined it seems appropriate to find out how Sprung Buildings might be a "Better Way to Build." Our 
hockey arenas are endorsed by Hockey Canada and we have constructed 12,000 buildings in 95 countries. 
Budget will be a key consideration and it will be wonderful if your community will be able to build a fabulous 
facility and still come in under the initial budget.We will be able to help! 

Please let me know when there might be a good time to meet. More than one date will be helpful and we will 
also be willing to meet in Toronto if that is more convenient. 

I hope you are well and look forward to your reply. 
( With thanks, 

•

' ind regards, 
at 

1 


